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Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds

We have been looking at the 
alternative sounds ‘ph’ in 
'phone' and 'ew' in 'few'. 

We are also getting ready 
for Year 1 by practising our 

neat handwriting and all 
sentences having a full stop 

and finger spaces. 

Notices

Please remember Show and 
Tell must be topic-based (or 
achievements, family news 
etc) - not toys. A maximum 
of one per child per week, 

please!

Please keep your junk 
modelling coming - we love 
to make things using your 

recycling!

Dads' Breakfast 

The Dads' Breakfast is on Friday 
13th July in the large hall 8-
8.45am. We look forward to 
seeing dads and other male 

carers there for a pastry and fun 
activities! Remember you can 

come along to our Dynamic Dads 
event afterwards from 9-10am. 

Summer Concerts

Our Summer concert on 12th 
July at 9.15am. We hope to 

see you there if you can 
make it. Don't forget they 
will need a costume in their 

class flower's colour - please 
ask if unsure - outfits in 

before 10th July! 

Farm Visit 

We are looking forward to 
our visit from Millers Ark 

Farm on Tuesday. 
They will be based in Daisy 

class and each class will get a 
1 hour slot. What animals do 

you think they will bring? 

Next Week...

We are launching into our 
holidays topic! We will be 

dreaming about our favourite 
locations and holidays, real 

and imaginary, and using this 
theme for fun learning across 

the curriculum. 


